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The Refractory Ceramics Division (RCD) and St. Louis Section (STLSEC) of The American Ceramic 
Society (ACerS) in conjunction with The Refractories Institute (TRI) and ASTM International 
Committee C08 on Refractories would like to announce the availability of travel reimbursement 
funds for students to assist in attending UNITECR 2017 in Santiago Chile, September 26-29.
 
Requests should include student contact information, faculty reference information and amount 
of travel reimbursement requested with a brief statement of intent. RCD will contact selected 
students and provide a maximum reimbursement level available. Student will be required to 
submit expenses and a short paper on their experience at UNITECR to receive the funds as 
reimbursement for expenses after the meeting.

 
PLEASE EMAIL REQUESTS TO refd@ceramics.org by June 15, 2017.


